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UTFA President Elected
April 5, 2022

Dear Colleagues,

I am writing to inform you that Terezia Zorić has been elected President of the University of Toronto
Faculty Association for the term July 1, 2022, to June 30, 2024.

Congratulations and best wishes to Terezia.

I also wish to thank Renan Levine for his participation in this important democratic process. 

Thank you to Terezia, Renan, and their teams for their commitment to a fair election.

Finally, I would like to thank UTFA staff for their support throughout the election process.

Sincerely,

Michael O’Connor
UTFA Chief Returning Officer
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